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Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Updates 

We will be sending out your child’s report via email next 

week. This will be a reflection of the children we had in 

school until March 2020. Some reports have made 

reference to home learning too. This year reports will 

not contain assessment data, it will consist of a General 

Comment, then an English, Maths and Science comment 

for all children. Each child will also have a comment from 

me. Information about your child’s class for next year 

will come out in a separate email on the same day. This 

comes with the caveat that we do not know what 

September will look like but will be from a ‘business as 

usual’ point of view.  

Guitar 

Our resident guitar teacher, Mr Cory, may have some 

available slots for the forthcoming school term. These 

lessons are currently available for pupils online, and will 

also be available for 4 weeks over the summer break. If 

your child is interested in learning the guitar, please 

contact Mr Cory via email 

at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com with your 

child’s name, parent/guardian name, school name, class 

teachers name, lesson duration requirements (15min - 

£8.25 per session or 30min - £16.50 per session) & 

mobile phone number. Please note that if you have 

already joined a waiting list, then your child will be the 

first to be offered lessons. 

Virtual Sports Day 

A reminder that this is next week  

Virtual sports day will take place Week Beginning 29th 

June. For those who are at home, you will have a week 

to complete the activities. You will need to complete a 

questionnaire and upload photos before 10pm on Friday 

6th July. The questionnaire will be added onto your 

Google Classroom at 4pm today.  

There is a poster attached.  

 

 

 

Accelerated Reader 

This year we implemented Accelerated Reader in school 

which is a reading scheme for children to access once 

they have read a book. The children in Key Stage 2 and 

Year 2 have been accessing this, once they have read a 

book they complete a quiz. This supports the children 

with their comprehension skills. Next week the children 

will be asked to complete a questionnaire regarding 

reading and the Accelerated Reader programme as we 

are interested in gaining their views. A questionnaire will 

be posted in their Google Classroom on Wednesday 1st 

July for your child to complete if they are in years 2, 3, 4, 

5 or 6. 

 

 

Finally… 

Have a wonderful weekend with your families, we will 

continue to work hard to support you going forward.  

Best wishes, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher  

 

mailto:jimmypagefans@hotmail.com

